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FSIN COMMUNIQUÉ
March 12, 2020
Coronavirus (Covid-19) Update

(Treaty 6 Territory, Saskatoon SK) – The Federation of Sovereign Indigenous Nations (FSIN) Executive, following a motion passed today by the Indian Government Commission and Joint Executive Council, will immediately implement precautionary measures in the best interests of protecting our most vulnerable community members from Covid-19.  
Until further notice, all FSIN-related sporting events, gatherings, conferences, and forums are postponed.  A skeleton staff of essential services will remain at the FSIN offices to ensure operations continue, however, the majority of FSIN staff will be taking annual leave or working from home.  
The Executive will continue to notify your communities as this pandemic progresses. 
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